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X-From: uucp Tue Jan 23 23:14 PST 2001

>Received: from t10.t10.org (t10.t10.0rg [147.145.40.80])
by maili.lsil.com (8.9.3+Sun/8.9.1) with ESMTP id XAA18278
for <john.lohmeyer@lsil.com>; Tue, 23 Jan 2001 23:14:46 -0800 (PST)

From: Bmcferrin@aol.com

Message-ID: <83.5f3e5a6.279fda9a@aol.com>

Date: Wed, 24 Jan 2001 02:13:30 EST

Subject: Copyright Releases

To: lohmeyer@ti10.org

X-Mailer: 6.0 sub 149

Content-Length: 2194

MIME-Version: 1.0

Content-Type: multipart/alternative;

boundary="part1_83.5f3e5a6.279fda9a_boundary"
Content-Disposition: Inline

Hi John,

I would like to note that these documents (T10/00-417 and T10/00-418) were
disclosed in the November 2000 MMC WG meeting. Philips requested that I
disclose the information for the purpose of promoting inclusion into MMC3.
There were no objections in the WG. Some of this has already made its way
into the MMC3 draft 7. I expect to have all of it in MMC3 draft 8 which will
be sent to you by Feb 20 for posting on the website.

To be formal about it, I am authorized by Philips Electronics, Optical
Storage Division to make the follwoing statement:

Permission is granted to members of NCITS, its technical committees and their
associated task groups to reproduce documents T10/00-417 and T10/00-418 for
the purposes of NCITS standardization activities without further permission.
All other rights are reserved.

Kind Regards,
Bill McFerrin



